
Keypoint Partners manges removal of UPS system at
Renaissance Park in Boston
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The construction management team of KeyPoint Partners, LLC managed the removal and
replacement of a vital UPS system at Renaissance Park for client Northeastern University, while
assuring no disruption in operations and services for Beth Israel Deaconess Medical Center,
according to Brian Kelley, Partner/Controller at the firm.
The intricate project involved removal of the existing PillerUPS system, Kelley says, "Our team
fast-tracked the engineering and replacement of a new Primary MGE Galaxy UPS system," he said.
"This included all structural, electrical, rigging, and site protection required to maintain BIDMC
operations throughout the process."
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